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18th November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to invite all Pre-School and Nursery children to come into school on Wednesday 18th 

December at 10:30 for an hour, along with their parents/carers, to take part in our Christmas 

workshop and sing-a-long. 

If your child attends Pre-School or Nursery on this day, they should come to session as normal, at the 

usual time. 

We do hope that you can join us for this festive event, which will take place in our Early Years’ hall.  

Please complete and return the form below, to indicate if you can attend. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Shepherd 
Head teacher 

 

Christmas workshop and Sing-a-long 

 

Childs name_________________________________________ Class __________________ 

 

 I would like to attend the Christmas workshop and sing-a-long on 18th Dec 2019. 

 

 I am unable to attend the Christmas workshop and sing-a-long on 18th Dec 2019. 

 

Signed _____________________  parent / carer 
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